
SALISBURY RECREATION COMMISSION 
November 8, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 pm. on Zoom. Present were Lou Bucceri, Becky 
Lachaine, Lisa McAuliffe, Jon Russillo, Raydin Neary, and David Valcin. Chairman Bucceri 
presided.  
 
David moved that the agenda for the meeting be approved as written. Raydin seconded the 
motion, and it was passed unanimously. David moved to approve the May 10, 2022 meeting 
minutes as written. Jon seconded the motion, and it was passed unanimously. 
 
In Lisa’s fall update, she said regional fall soccer was successful and well attended, with mini 
soccer having approximately 70 participants each week.  The U8, U10, and 5th/6th grade teams 
had one midweek practice followed by intersquad games on Saturdays.  Lisa was pleased with 
the parent volunteers that stepped up to help each week. 
 
Lisa reported that the Pope Committee met last Thursday and narrowed down the six proposed 
concepts to three.  These three plans will be presented to the P&Z board, as well the Historic 
District board in January for their feedback.  The Committee hopes to have a better idea of the 
division between the recreation piece and the housing piece in approximately six months. 
 
No financial report was available at the time of the meeting, but Lisa assured us that she did not 
overspend the budget. 
 
Lisa commented that the basketball courts down at Trotta Field are in need of repair.  The 
estimated cost for the repairs is between $150,000-$200,000.  Lisa puts capital funds aside each 
year to help with these expenses.  The repairs will be on hold until we know what plan the Pope 
Committee will decide on, as the basketball courts may be moved from their current location.   
 
Lisa was excited to announce that the Halloween Fun Night at the Grove was a great success.  
Lots of fun was had by all in attendance.  She hopes to do this again next year. 
 
In the annual review of officers, Lou reported that he will remain as chairman, Becky as 
secretary, Danny as treasurer, and Tim as vice chairman. 
 
David moved to adjourn at 7:52 pm. The motion was seconded by Jon and unanimously 
approved.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Rebecca P. Lachaine 
Secretary 

 
 
 



 
 


